Sarah Palermo

From: asya trakht <asyatrakht@hotmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 13, 2023 8:17 PM

To: Sarah Palermo

Subject: Re: ARB Submission - 20 Strawberry Lane
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Hello, Sarah

New deer fence will be attached to the end of existing remnants of deer fence already in place.
| hope this answers the question.

Please let me know if you find this satisfactory.

Thank you

AT

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 13, 2023, at 8:09 PM, Sarah Palermo <spalermo@irvingtonny.gov> wrote:

Hello,

| received the following comment from the ARB in regard to your application: How is the deer fence
being integrated with the other fencing?

If you would like to make as submission in response to the comment, please submit three copies to the
building department before 4:00pm on 3/20/2023. Thanks!

Sawro Palermo
Village of Irvington
Building Depattment
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